
 
 

   

 

WHITELEYS REDEVELOPMENT 

INFORMATION NOTICE 33  

For: Expanded/Laing O’Rourke 
 

Notice regarding: Overnight presence  
On: 7th January 2020 

 
Dear Neighbour, 

Re: Overnight presence on site Tuesday 7th January 

Please be advised that there will be one operative, additional to security, staying on site overnight 
tonight (Tues 7th January). The role of the extra operative is to monitor the pressure-testing procedure of 
the piles and take action – for example, turning the machine off – should he need to throughout the 
procedure.  

This will not create any noise or disturbance, but you may notice the operative’s van on site so please do 
not be alarmed.  

If you have any questions regarding the information in this notice, please reply to this email and your 
query will be delegated to the relevant Expanded team-member. 
 

Kind regards, 

Expanded 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


